
PLYMOUTH COLLEGE PREPARATORY SCHOOL   

  

  

PARENT/PUPIL ACCEPTABLE USE POLICY FOR YOUNGER  

PUPILS (FOUNDATION / KS1)  

  

New technologies have become integral to the lives of children and young people in today’s 

society, both within schools and in their lives outside school. The internet and other digital 

information and communications technologies are powerful tools, which open up new 

opportunities for everyone. These technologies can stimulate discussion, promote creativity 

and stimulate awareness of context to promote effective learning.  

This is how we stay safe when we use computers:  

• I will ask a teacher or suitable adult if I want to use the computers / tablets  

• I will only use activities that a teacher or suitable adult has told or allowed me to use  

• I will take care of the computer and other equipment  

• I will ask for help from a teacher or suitable adult if I am not sure what to do or if I think I 

have done something wrong  

• I will tell a teacher or suitable adult if I see something that upsets me on the screen  

• I know that if I break the rules I might not be allowed to use a computer / tablet  

Signed (parent)_______________________________  

Date___________ 
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